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Dear parents, 

 

On behalf of our staff we wish you all a lovely weekend celebrating your child’s First 

Communion. We hope you have a lovely day. 

 

COVID 19 remains in our community, unfortunately. Because of this there are still 

precautions in place to keep us all safe.  

 

Here are some reminders for the day: 

 

• Mass will start at 11 am sharp. Please have your child in their seat at 10.50 

• If you have been to mass recently you will know that all seats are not occupied.  

Every second bench is left empty for social distancing between families. Please dont 

sit in these seats. 

Numbers of people in the seat is also limited 

• Each family is given one seat. 6 people can sit on this row.  

• Adults and children over 12 years of age must wear masks in the church. This 

helps keep us all safe. 

• There will ne no group photos in the church on the day.  

• Toilets are not in use in the church. 

• Families are asked to remain in their seat during the mass – only leaving the seat for 

communion time.  

 

The First Communion children sit with their family.  

At communion time they will go to the altar by themselves for communion. 

Families will go for communion after all the children are finished.  

 

Children will be receiving communion in their hands. 

 

Everyone receiving communion should also receive communion in the hand. 

 

On Monday the children who made their First Communion may wear their communion 

clothes to school. This is a family decision. 

 

We wish you all a safe and happy First Communion day. 
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